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Subcommittee on Subsidiary Legislation 
Relating to the Prevention and Control of Disease 

 
Follow-up action required of the Administration  

arising from the discussion at the meeting on 27 January 2021 
 
 
The Administration was requested to make a thorough assessment of whether it 
could ensure timely delivery of the COVID-19 vaccines to Hong Kong given the 
impact of the proposed 14-day hotel quarantine plus 7-day medical surveillance 
requirement for pilots and cabin crew on transport capacity of airlines. 
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